
 

MAJOR ROADWORKS 

ALONG AZ BERMAN DRIVE 

Road users are alerted to planned roadworks, including temporary lane closures, intersection closures and 
traffic deviations in the coming months. These will be implemented in phases and is required for the 
construction of new public transport infrastructure.  
 
Motorists are advised to follow the designated detours. Access to homes and businesses will be maintained.  
 
Temporary closures 12 March - 31 March 2025  

 Intersection of Sesame Street and AZ Berman Drive. Detour via Bottlebrush Street  

 Half-lane closures on the R300 on and off ramps  
 
Temporary intersection closures 23 March – 30 April 2025  

 Intersection of Highlands Drive and AZ Berman Drive. Detour via Morgenster Road  

 Intersection of Marguerite Street and AZ Berman Drive. Detour via Petunia Street 

 Periodic closure of the intersection of Highlands Drive and AZ Berman Drive during the dates stated 
above 

 
Temporary lane shift – 28 March 2025 

Construction on the northbound lanes is now complete. Both directions of traffic will be moved from the current 
southbound lanes to the new northbound lanes in phases, starting with the portion from Nduli Street to 
Katjiepiering Street. 
 

 
 
For enquiries call the Transport Information Centre (toll-free 24/7) on 0800 65 64 63, email 
transport.info@capetown.gov.za or follow @CityCTAlerts on X (Twitter), MyCiTi Phase2 on Facebook and 
X (Twitter). 


